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Wednesday 2nd October 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

We have planned a trip on Monday 14th October for Starfish, Turtles and Octopus to go to 

Lydiard Park for the morning. We will be visiting Lydiard Church and the surrounding areas, we 

hope to have time to use the park too. 

 

We will walk to Lydiard Park from school. In order to leave promptly at 8.45am we ask that all 

children arrive when the doors open at 8.30am that day. We will stay at Lydiard Park until early 

afternoon before walking back, children will be collected from school as normal at the end of 

the day.   

 

We will provide water and snack for the children whilst we are on the trip, we will also provide a 

packed lunch which includes a cheese sandwich. If you would like to bring your child a lunch from 

home to eat on the trip then please provide it in a carrier bag which can be disposed of. There 

is no charge for this trip but please login to ParentPay to inform us of your child’s lunch 

requirements.  

 

All children must wear comfortable trousers/joggers with their Millbrook t-shirt and 

sweatshirt/cardigan and trainers or wellies. Please also provide a warm, waterproof coat.  

 

Your Sincerely, 

 

The KS1 team 
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